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February 22, 2018 
 

Michael A. Plew, BS, CTBS 
Senior Vice President, Global Quality Assurance & Regulatory Compliance 
LifeNet Health 
1864 Concert Drive 
Virginia Beach, VA 23453 
 
 
Dear Mr. Plew: 
 
This letter serves to confirm an accreditation extension for LifeNet Health.  
 
LifeNet Health will have continued AATB accreditation until May 31, 2018 as all requirements 
and timelines have been met during the re-accreditation process. 
 
This letter also serves to confirm that it is best practice to verify a tissue bank’s current 
accreditation status by accessing the AATB website to perform a relevant, real-time, accredited 
tissue bank search by using the “Accredited Bank Search” function. 
 
We appreciate your participation in this important program of the Association. If you have any 
questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jason E. LoVerdi, MHA, CTBS 
Vice President of Accreditation  
  
 
  




